Advisory On Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)
As concern increases over the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) we are taking precaution to limit any exposures in our practice and want to share some ways you can help prevent the spread of this virus.
To prevent the spread of this illness or other illnesses, including the flu:
· Wash your hands often with soap and water
· Cover your mouth and nose when you cough or sneeze
· Stay home when you’re sick, and
· Contact your Primary Care doctor if you think you’re ill
We encourage all patients who are afflicted by upper respiratory symptoms which include coughing, wheezing, and shortness of breath along with a fever to please contact your Primary Care Physician. If you have an upcoming appointment at Urology Consultants Inc and are experiencing any of those symptoms, please contact your Primary Care Physician before arriving for your appointment at Urology Consultants Inc.  Your health is important to us.  Please call us and we will work with you to reschedule your appointment with our office.
In addition, if you or someone in your household has returned from international travel or a cruise within the last 14 days, please consider rescheduling your appointment with our office.
For further and up to date information, please visit the official CDC and Duval County Medical Society websites:
CDC Website
Duval County Medical Society Website
Thanks,
Your Care Team at Urology Consultants Inc

